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Congratulations Pauline! 

1 

Welcome from Pauline  
Dear Sisters and friends, 
It was good to meet up with other 

Leaders at the Extended General 

Council Forum in Canada. It was a 

time where we shared how we had 

been implementing the General 

Chapter Mandate and plans for fur-

ther implementation. It was also an 

opportunity to support each other 

in our Leadership roles in this time 

of rapid change and new challenges. In this second issue 

of our Australian Newsletter we will share some of the 

stories of the past four months and introduce you to 

some more Sisters and their ministries. Happy reading! 

Celebration of Elizabeth Hayesõ Day with New Associate. 
We had a joyful coming together at Kedron to cele-

ōǊŀǘŜ ƻǳǊ CƻǳƴŘǊŜǎǎΩ ŦŜŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ƻƴ aŀȅ рth instead of 

on the 6th as more sisters and associates could be pre-

sent that day. The highlight of the morning was the re-

ception of our newest associate in the Kedron convent 

chapel. Afterwards we gathered around in our lovely 

/ŜƴǘǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǇƛƭƭŜŘ ƻǳǘ ƻƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ  ά[ŀ CƻǊŜǎǘŀέ Ǉŀǘƛƻ ǘƻ 

share a barbeque dinner perfectly cooked by  Srs. 

tŀǳƭƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ wƻǎŜΦ bƻǿ LΩƭƭ ƭŜǘ Wƻ ǎǇŜŀƪ ŦƻǊ ƘŜǊǎŜƭŦΦ             Sr.Margaret Rose 

                                                                                                   Editor. 

Dear Readers, this is the first edition we are  publishing on our own. Apologies for the 

length this time but we hope you will enjoy the read.   God bless all           Editor. 
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By way of an introduction my name is Jo Wuth and on 5 May 2012 I was officially          

welcomed as an associate of the Missionary     

Franciscan  Sisters of the Immaculate Concep-

tion following my nomination by my treasured 

friend Sr Joyce Fenton.  My connection with the          

Missionary Franciscan Sisters began over 6 years 

ago when I met Sr Joyce by chance before Mass.  

At that time I was the carer of my best friend    

Maureen Coustley who had had a chronic illness 

from birth and was extremely ill.  As a conse-

quence of that meeting and through the work of 

the Holy Spirit, Sr Joyce supported Maureen and 

L ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ Ŧƛƴŀƭ н ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ aŀǳǊŜŜƴΩǎ ƭƛŦŜ ƻŦŦŜǊƛƴƎ ǳǎ  ōƻǘƘ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǇƛǊƛπ

tual support which we both valued and  acknowledged.  I cared for Maureen for 23 years 

and her loss was over-ǿƘŜƭƳƛƴƎΦ  {Ǌ WƻȅŎŜΩǎ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ ƎǳƛŘŀƴŎŜ ǿŀǎ Ƴȅ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ-hold 

during the journey of my grief and our friendship continues.  I thank Sr. Joyce for this and 

for facilitating my involvement as                          

an associate. 

  Sr. Catherine White created a beautiful, 

thought-provoking liturgy for this day.  The  

message that has resonated with me from that 

liturgy is of us not only seeing the candle in   

others but of taking the time and effort to light 

that candle, to be the spark that ignites the 

flame of Christ in others.  As an associate I will 

endeavour to do this as St. Francis did. 

Sr. Jo Scanlan 

It was certainly an exciting day with a won-

derful gathering of the sisters and associ-

ates.  I was at I times overwhelmed by the 

love and joy of that day.  Can I say  that  the 

lunch that followed was  sumptuous! 

This blessing is a significant step in my spiri-

tual life offering me opportunities of much 

growth.  

                                                                                         Jo Wuth with Srs. Clara Condon and Cecilia Prest                                                                                          
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Jo with Srs. Pauline and Catherine White 


